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Nursery Class  
What a brilliant first week in Nursery. We have welcomed many new friends, and everyone is 
settling in well. This week we have been playing lots of class games to get to know our friends and 
learn their names. We have been learning our hello and days of the week songs too. Staff have 
been supporting the children to learn the class layout and their routines. Today we did our first 
class 'Squiggle While You Wiggle'! (Photographs have been posted on our class story) 

Thank you to everyone who has sent baby and family photographs in. We will be using them over 
the next few weeks in class.  If any more families would like to send photographs you can do so 
via class dojo. 

Reception Class 

Reception have impressed us so much this week.  It is lovely to see friendships developing and 
learning each other’s names.  We have been talking about our school promises of ‘Ready, 
Respectful and Safe’ and how we can implement these in our class. 

We have been familiarising ourselves with the Number Block Characters for Maths and we have 
enjoyed reading some stories about starting school.   

We are looking forward to our first full week in school next week.  Thank you for all your support 
helping the children to settle.     

Key Dates: 

If you are in a position to do so please send in £1 a week contribution to snack money.    

Reminders: 

Parent Pay letters have been sent home with Reception- please activate your account if you have 
not already done so.  

If you have been sent any forms from the office e.g. Free School Meals and School Admission 
Forms. 


